
MEMO# 2740

May 6, 1991

PUBLIC INFORMATION COMMITTEE
SUMMER MEETING
May 6, 1991 TO: PUBLIC INFORMATION COMMITTEE NO. 17-91 RE: PUBLIC INFORMATION
COMMITTEE SUMMER MEETING __________________________________________________________ At
the April 23 Public Information Committee meeting, it was decided to poll committee
members as to whether there should be a summer meeting, which could be an all-day
session. Some members suggested such a meeting, if scheduled, be held in New York City
to give us a better opportunity to hear from several New York news media representatives.
Please fax, mail, or telephone the following survey to Betty Hart by May 17. Thanks, Betty
K. Hart Director, Public Information Services -----------------------------------------------------------------
Attn: Betty K. Hart Fax: 202/293-2673 or Phone: 202/955-3532 Mail: 1600 M Street N.W.,
Washington, DC 20036 Name ________________________ Organization _____________________
___No, I do not think a summer PI Committee Meeting is necessary. ___Yes, I do think a
meeting should be scheduled and would attend: Location: Date: ___ New York ___ July 17,
Wednesday ___ Washington ___ July 24, Wednesday
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